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From: Christopher Vincent <crvincent444@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:37 AM 
To: Consumers <Consumers@riag.ri.gov> 
Subject: RIPBS/TPR Merger 
 

[External email: Use caution with links and attachments] 

Consumer and Economic Justice Unit 

Re: RIPBS/TPR Merger 

150 South Main Street 

Providence, RI 02903 

 

Mr. Peter F. Neronha: 

 

My name is Christopher Vincent and I am currently employed by Rhode Island PBS and have been for 15 years. 
I am writing this letter today to express concerns regarding the planned merger between The Public's Radio 
and Rhode Island PBS.  

 

I found this via the link provided in the press release from the Attorney General's Office. 
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Section 4.18 Employment Matters 
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